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Sounds like a Great Idea! 

How about a Christmas 

Ham this year ? 

MERRY CHRISTMAS  

TO ALL OUR MEMBERS 

MERRY CHRISTMAS  

TO ALL OUR MEMBERS 

Christmas Party Reminder 

The Christmas party this year will be held at our new 

home Thurrock Bowls Club (how to get there is on our 

website) on Tuesday 12th December from 7pm. 

Subs Increase next year 

Due to the increased costs involved with hiring the 

hall the membership subs will rise to £25 next year.  

Subs become due on Jan 1st 2024 and Bank details 

are in the members area. 

2 meter Activity Afternoon 

Due to the planned events schedule for next year the 

next 2m Activity Afternoon will be on 13th January 

2024. 

Christmas Net 

If anyone fancies a quick natter to get away from 

Christmas TV, give a shout on 2m at 4pm  Boxing 

Day. 

73 and a Happy New Year, Eddie G0BKL  


